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OFrrciAL VisIT oF THE MINISTER
FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF AUSTRIA,
DR. WILLIBALD PAHR,
OcToBER 4-6, 1981

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Honourable Mark MacGuigan, announced today that the Minister
for Foreign Affairs of Austria, Dr. Willibald Pahr, will
pay an official visit to Canada from October 4 to 6, 1981.

The visit, which reflects the growing importance
of Austro-Canadian relations, will enable the two Ministers
to assess the current state of bilateral co-operation as
well as to review the numerous international questions of
interest to both governments.

During his visit to Ottawa, Dr. Pahr will also

hold talks with the Minister of State for Trade, the
Honourable Ed Lumley.
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